.

Recommendation

In light of the above the Highway Authority objects to the proposals as they
would result in an increase in vehicular trips to an unsustainable location
served by an inadequate rura! road network, contrary to PPG 13, Oxfordshire
County Council Structure Plan Policies G1, T1 and T8.

if you have any questions relating to this response, please feel free to contact
me.

Yours sincerely

oo .

Chatrlie Bevan
Senior Transport Planner — Transport Strategy and Development Control




